Mr. M.B. Kossew, P.O. Box 3584, CAPE TOWN.

Dear Mr. Kossew,

With reference to your letter MBK/HC dated 14th October, 1957, in which you inform me about the proposal to set down November 4th as the date for the next Board meeting. I should like to say that although it will be rather invonvenient for me, you should go ahead with arrangements for the meeting if that date suits the majority of the members.

Please make the usual arrangements for me and I shall make every effort to attend.

Yours sincerely,

3. th.